
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

San Joaquin County MHSA Planning   
 

Community Services and Supports (CSS) 
 

Participants are welcome to join us for one or two days of the conference. 
 
CSS Annual Update Process:  To receive MHSA funding for FY 2009/10, the County must 
submit an Annual Update describing the service provided through CSS, how well activities 
have reached out to underserved populations, and how programs have refined and 
improved services over the past few years to further meet the goals of the MHSA.   

 

DAY 1:   
 

Time Activity  
9:00 – 9:15 Welcome Remarks  
9:15 – 9:45 Overview of CSS 09/10 Planning  
   
9:45 – 11:15 Workshops Series I  
 A.  Children and Youth Services  
 B.  Adult Forensic & Full Service Partnership  
 C.  Older Adult  
   
11:30 – 12:30 Report Backs to all partcipants  
   

 

DAY 2:   
 

Time Activity  
9:00 – 9:15 Welcome  
   
9:15 – 10:45 Workshop Series II  
 A.  Consortium  
 B.  Crisis Response Team & CBIS  
 C.  Wellness Center  
   
11:00 – 11:45 Report Backs to all participants  
   
11:45 – 12:30 Closing Remarks  

 



 

 
Planning Imperative:   

 

The current State budget crisis has resulted in an unprecedented urgency to plan for 
and submit the 2009/10 Annual Update in a timely fashion.  As a result of recent 
communications with the State of California Department of Mental Health and 
recommendations from the Mental Health Board all planning activities are intended to be 
complete within a two week time period.   San Joaquin County intends to submit the 
2009/10 Annual Update by April 31, 2009 in order to assure the timely receipt of anticipated 
MHSA funding. 

 
Consumers and Family Members:   

 

San Joaquin County recognizes and appreciates the deep impact the participation of 
consumers and family members has made to prior planning efforts.  We respectfully request 
that you join us again to make your voice heard.  Your words, wisdom and experience are 
an enormous asset to the planning process.  Thank you for your ongoing participation, we 
look forward to listening to you. 

 
Additional Ways to Participate:   

 

For individuals or service providers who are unable to attend the CSS workshop on 
March 4th and 5th community input forms will be available on-line at the San Joaquin 
County MHSA website (www.sjmhsa.net) from March 6th – March 13th.  Forms will also be 
distributed throughout the county with mental health serving organizations and service 
providers.  For a resource guide on the agencies the forms are available to pick-up or to 
request that forms be available for distribution at your agency, please call (209) 468 – 8871. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you require special accommodations to attend (interpreters, accessible seating, sign language or documents 

in alternate formats) please call us at 209-468-8871. 

 


